Cartmel CE Primary School News, March 2021
It has been a very different first half of the Spring term at Cartmel, but children have responded brilliantly to the unusual arrangements. While some have been attending school in person, the majority have been based at home, and we are all hugely grateful for the hard work of parents and carers in helping them stay stimulated and up to date with their work amid all the upheaval and uncertainty. We know it isn’t easy to juggle school, home and working requirements, and we have admired everyone’s efforts to stay engaged with learning.
Teachers at the school have been doing all they can to support home learning, by hosting regular Zoom catch-ups and providing tasks, resources and feedback on our online learning platform. We have also been encouraging children to take plenty of breaks from their screens, and to find ways to stay physically and mentally well. We all hope that we can be together in person again before long, when we will be extra thankful for our lovely school and village communities.
